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A Chat With The Chair  

2020 is here and the countdown clock to the 
November election has begun! You will notice in 
this issue that Melissa has included the primary 
candidates.  There is not much time left before the 
March 3 primary, and I encourage you to do some 
research.  First, think about the two or three issues 
that are of greatest importance to you and then 
second, see what the candidates have to say about 
those issues.  Finally, who will be the strongest 
candidate for our party in November?  Yes, it 
sounds like homework; however, I remember a line 
from the movie, “The American President.”  In a 
final and dramatic speech, the President says 
“America isn’t easy.  America is advanced 
citizenship.”  I could not agree more. The next 
election at every level of government will be critical 
to the future of our society. As citizens we need to 
give it the thought it deserves. 

Finally, the heart of the work to be done in our party 
is at the precinct level.  When precincts are healthy 
and active, information flows efficiently not only to 
our own party but to others in the community.  We 
hope you will encourage all Democrats to be 
present on February 15 for precinct meetings. 
Please notice the schedule for place and time. 

Thanks for all you do for our party, and I will see 
all of you on February 15! 

Elaine Jenkins  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




